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7 August 2024 
 
Dear Julia, 
 
On behalf of the New Zealand Pony Club Association, we support for the initiative to 
formally recognise horse riders as Vulnerable Road Users in New Zealand transport 
legislation. 
 
As an organisation deeply embedded in the equestrian community, which includes many 
of our members and volunteers, NZPCA stands firmly behind this advocacy. 
 
Should you need any further information or wish to discuss this further, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Chief Executive Officer 
New Zealand Pony Clubs Association 


